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20 February 2018  
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Staffing Update – Key Stage 1 
 
We are delighted to advise you of the following changes to the current 
teaching arrangements in Years 1 and 2. 
 
With effect from 1 March, 2018, Miss Hunt will return from her maternity leave 
to teach in Dove Class (Year 2) as part of a job share with Mrs Aplin.  Miss 
Hunt’s days will be as follows: Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday.  Mrs Aplin 
will continue to teach on a Thursday and Friday.  Throughout the week for the 
remainder of the term, they will be assisted by Mrs Coe, who is currently 
undertaking her teacher training qualification. 
 
Miss Hunt will be spending 2 days in school on 27 and 28 February.  We are 
all looking forward to welcoming her back to our staff team. 
 
As from Monday 5 March, Mrs Day and Mrs Spong will job share in Robin 
Class (Year 1).  Mrs Day will cover Monday and Tuesday and Mrs Spong will 
teach Wednesday morning, Thursday and Friday all day.  On a Wednesday 
afternoon, Mrs Summers will be taking the Year 1 children for Forest Schools. 
 
We look forward to the implementation of above changes and your continuing 
support. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Kate Searle 
Headteacher  

 
 
 

http://www.cheapsideschool.org/
mailto:cheapsidecofe@rbwm.org


 
 
 


